
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents,  
 

Could we please ask of you over the next 2 weeks, that you have a search of your house for any 
books that belong to the school and that they are returned to us by Wednesday 19th July 2023.  
 
Please be on the look out for the following: 
- Collins and Oxford reading scheme books 
- Library books (will have a small barcode in the front and/or library stamp) 
- Class books (some will have name/sticker of class inside front cover) 
- Teachers' personal books (name of class teacher inside front cover) 
 
If you find any of these books at home, please send them in with your child(ren) or hand them over to 
their class teacher(s).  
It is really important that these books are returned to the school so we are able to put them to good 
use in the new school year.  
 
Many thanks,  
Miss Tonner  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


